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 A petition of 29 signatures was received from Residents of Randalls 

Road Leatherhead, as follows: 
 We the undersigned residents of Randalls Road, respond to the Surrey County 

Council proposal for parking in Randalls Road, Leatherhead, as follows: 
We consider it fails to satisfy the needs of road users, pedestrians and residents 
and, in particular, fails to address adequately the safety of all those who use or live 
on this stretch of the A245. We support the alternative scheme proposed by 
residents of Randalls Road (March 2009). 
 
 
 
The local Highways Manager responds: 
This petition put forward the request that the proposed unrestricted parking bays be 
amended to a waiting restriction of Monday to Friday 8am-10am and 4pm-6pm.  This 
has been taken into account and put forward as a revised proposal for parking 
restrictions along this road, the details of which are outlined in the Leatherhead 
Waiting Restriction Review Committee Report of 24th June 2009. 
 

  
  
 


